
• All eastbound US 290 traffic will begin using the new eastbound US 290 
frontage road.

• To reach SH 71, eastbound US 290 drivers will use the U-turn at William 
Cannon Drive and take the westbound US 290 frontage road to access 
SH71.

• Due to the location of these lanes, eastbound US 290 drivers will no longer 
have the option to use the William Cannon Drive bypass bridge.

• Eastbound SH 71 traffic will still have the option to use the bridge to bypass 
the William Cannon Drive intersection during this phase.

New traffic patterns may affect your 
commute to our campus
As early as Thursday, August 28, the new eastbound US 290 frontage road will 
open between Convict Hill Road and William Cannon Drive. Please see the 

attached map and details below:
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